
 
 
 
 

 
 

-Translation- 
Ac.002/2025 

       Jan 14, 2025 
 
Subject: Notification of changing the Company’s Website. 

Attention: Directors and Managers 
 Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
 BPS Technology Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to notify change of Company’s 
Website to align with the Company name, details are as follows: 

 

Description Change (New Website) Former Website 
 

Company’s Website 
 

https://www.bpstechnology.co.th 
 

https://www.bpstechthai.com 
 

 

Currently, the Company is in the process of notifying customers, partners, contractors as well as changing of 
related information and documents with effect from 14 Jan 2025 onwards. 
 

Please kindly be informed accordingly. 

 

 
 Respectfully yours,  
   
  

 
 

 (Mr. Suraphong Saretchaphan)  
 Chief Executive Officer  

 

https://www.bpstechnology.co.th/
https://www.bpstechthai.com/

